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Daphne White
Elkhorn Ranch
33133 Gallatin Rd
Galatin Gateway, MT 59730

Th whom it may concern,

| want to recommend Bina Peters for Associate Water Judge. | have known Bina several years
as she has represented our ranch in many water matters including the readjudication of our
Montana Water Rights on three separate properties in two different basins. Our ranch is over
100 years old, and Bina did a super job with a complex set of issues for us.

She not only did all the filings with the court in a timely manner, but she was also able explain
the law in a way we could understand. | highly recommend Bina Peters for a position on the
water court.

Sincerely,

Daphne White
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